
 

 

NOTICE OF DEPOSIT OF THE INTERIM FINANCIAL REPORT  

AS AT 30 JUNE 2018 

 

Alessandria, 12 September 2018 - Guala Closures S.p.A. informs that the Interim Financial Report at 30
th
 

June 2018 of Space4 S.p.A., the Interim Consolidated Financial Report at 30
th
 June 2018 of Guala 

Closures S.p.A., approved by the Board of Directors on 11
th
 September 2018, together with the report of 

the Independent Auditors on the Interim Financial Report as at 30
th
 June 2018 of Space4 S.p.A., are 

available to the public at the company's registered office and on the website www.gualaclosures.com, in 

the section Investor Relations Documents Financial Statements, and on the authorized storage mechanism 

eMarket STORAGE at www. emarketstorage.com. 
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